## Juniors

TINA Hoover poses for a picture with a native during a luau that she attends while she is in Honalulu, Hawaii.

## Cheering Far from Home

Junior Tina Hoover traveled to Honalulu, Hawaii on December 31, 1988. Her destination was the dorms of University of Hawaii. Tina attended Universal Cheerleading Association summer camp for all-star competition. One person from each school's cheerleading squad participated. She came in forth place in the competition and was chosen to represent her school.

Tina, along with 150 other girls, were able to go and enjoy the beautiful Hawaiian Islands. "I arrived late, around 11:00, December 31st. The cab that was supposed to take us to the dorms, dropped us off at the wrong place. We walked around for thirty minutes and finally found the right dorm," stated Tina. She commented that she went right to sleep as soon as she got to her room.

Tina enjoyed a very active lifestyle. "My favorite sport, though some may not consider it a sport, is cheerleading. I love to dance, jump and do gymnastics, so naturally I love to cheer," responded Tina. Along with her athletic talents Tina had an artistic side. Tina loved to draw and paint.

Tina wanted to give a special thought to those who really supported her. "I'd like to thank to Mrs. Sylvia Gale, the WHS faculty, the Lyon's Club, the athletic department, and family members.

By Ann Goff

Rhonda Smyly Ronald Sormrude Andy Spell Margaret Stanfield Sandra Stanfield Dylane Stephens



Francine Teasdel Karen Teasdel Eric Teasdell Michal Thomas Sharon Ulmer Marcia Walker

